

Congregational Supper

Monday, May 9, 6:00 PM, in the Fellowship Hall

Committee meetings at 7:00. Everyone is welcome to come for supper, even if you're





DaCapo Virginia Finale Concert

Tuesday, May 10, 7:00 PM, at Piedmont Arts

Come hear several young people from our church and all the students of DaCapo Virginia give their end-of-the-year

concert. It promises to be a real treat!

Weekday School News

FPC Weekday School Art Show & Program Thursday, May 12, 11:30 AM

in the Fellowship Hall

Tor Aresbyterion Ch Everyone is welcome to attend the Weekday School Art Show. At 11:30 AM, the children will give a program of songs they have learned. Afterward, they will stay for a bag lunch with family and friends, and you are welcome to bring a bag lunch and join them. If you don't want to attend the program or lunch, you are invited to come view the artwork before 11:30. The Fellowship Hall will be transformed into a beautiful art gallery! Victoria Esary, Christian Education

Winding Down the School Year

Well, I can't believe that we have two weeks until the end of school! What a great year this has been! As always, we hate to see the four-year-olds leave, but I know they are ready for a new adventure and are well prepared to move on to Kindergarten. This has been a busy several weeks with Discovery Days. We talked about bubbles, predictions, and our five senses, and everyone really enjoyed all the "experiments."

Our Art Show is Thursday, May 12, at 11:30 AM. The children will sing a few songs, have lunch, and browse the beautiful art they have worked on all year. We would love for you to join us on Thursday or just come by and look. The art should be up by Wednesday and is well worth seeing. Our last day is Thursday, May 19, and we will have a fun day at the Smith River Sports Complex.

We hate to say good-bye to two teachers this year. Tessa Bunting, who teaches two-year-olds, is leaving to work full time at Hooker Furniture. Mindy Cobb, teacher of one of the four-year classes, is moving back to Mississippi to be closer to her husband's job. They will both be dearly missed! We have hired their replacements: Sarah Cantley will teach two-year-olds, and Jessica Wulff will teach four-year-olds. I hope everyone has a wonderful summer! We will see you in September!

Mary Lewis Johnston

View this email in your browser

Useful Links

FPC website: http://www.firstpresbyterianmartinsville.org/

FPC online directory: https://members.instantchurchdirectory.com/ FPC Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/FPCMartinsvilleVA

Presbytery of the Peaks: http://www.peakspresbytery.org/

Copyright © 2016 First Presbyterian Church, Martinsville, VA, All rights reserved.

Phone: 276-632-3431

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

